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October 3, 2022 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madman of Cosmopolis City Council, 

 

We recently applied for a Small Grant through the Grays Harbor Community Foundation and are pleased 

to announce we were awarded $3000. We wish to work with the city and parks department in building 

on our success. We are close to completing $190,000 park project. With this said, we would like to work 

together in continuing to improve our community.  

 
 We hope the city is excited to build on what the Friends of Highland Parks and Parks of Cosmopolis and our have 

started. Our committee selected a brilliant snowflake design that will assist in lighting our corridor during the dark 

fall and winter months of November through February. Our mission is to purchase the fall/winter snowflake displays 

for 7 of our light poles. They will hang on the first poles of each block on the the right side of main street on the north 

side of town. Along with Friends of Highland Park and volunteers, we will seek funding for LED string lights to be 

wrapped around the the poles. As we work with the city in light placement and seek additional funding from local 

sources for additional lights during this holiday season, our main street will shine brightly, resulting in community 

pride, and continue to build on the improvements that can happen in our community. 

 

Project Title: Friends of Highland Park and The City of Cosmopolis: Lighting the Corridor 

Grant funds received $3000.00 to be deposited in the Friends of Highland Park bank account. 

Requesting $1,450.64 to purchase Holiday Design for the City of Cosmopolis 

 

With that said, the community is 

noticing, we honestly believe this will yet be another catalyst impacting and inspiring others to become involved, 

continuing to take part in our non-profit, inspired to volunteer, and believing they have the power to change, because 

we do.  

 

 

Working Together We Make a Difference 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Linda Springer  

Friends of Highland Park 

Board Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


